
 

 

 

Multifamily Housing Notice 17-06 
 

                        June 22, 2017 
 
To:  Developers, Sponsors and Local Housing Contacts 
 
From:  Elaine Cornick, Director, Multifamily Housing 
 
Re:  2017 State of Maryland Loan Program Income and Rent Limits 
   

The Maryland Department of Housing and Community Development has posted the 2017 State 
of Maryland Loan Program Income and Rent Limits to our website at: 

http://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/MFLibrary.aspx 

These income and rent limits are prepared by the Economic and Research Office and are to be 
used for properties which have CDA financing through its Rental Housing Financing Programs, 
Rental Housing Works, and the Multi-family Bond Program.  Please note that the low Income 
Housing Tax Credit Program Income and Rent Limits are to be used for properties which have 
tax credits in addition to CDA financing. 

If you have a questions please contact me at 301-429-7777 or Elaine.cornick@maryland.gov. 

 
# # # 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING EMAILING OF MULTIFAMILY NOTICES 
 
Multifamily Housing issues periodic notices (such as the one above) to announce new initiatives, provide important news, 
announce funding round deadlines, significant application changes, bond program amendments, and other key dates and facts 
on our website and by email only.  You can subscribe to receive Multifamily Housing Notices at the following link: 
 

http://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/About.aspx 
 
 
Notices are posted to the DHCD website at the following location:  

http://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/MFLibrary 

http://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/MFLibrary.aspx
http://dhcd.maryland.gov/HousingDevelopment/Pages/About.aspx

